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       NAAB Technical Conference - Rescheduled 
 
It is with deep regret that we announce the NAAB 28th Technical Conference on Artificial 
Insemination and Reproduction, scheduled for 16-18 September 2020, has been postponed until 
2021.   
 
As we track the response to Covid-19, it has become apparent that large group gatherings are not 
in the best interest of conference attendees.  As such, the NAAB Board voted unanimously to 
adopt the Technical Conference Planning Committee’s recommendation to postpone the event.   
 
Overall, it was recognized that the Technical Conference and Semen Quality Workshop lends 
itself to an in-person gathering.  As a result, we have opted to reschedule the conference for 27-
29 October 2021.   
 
The Conference will be held at the previously scheduled venue, The Abbey in Fontana, WI. 
 
Your participation in the 28th Technical Conference is greatly valued, and we hope you will join 
us in October 2021.   
 
More information about NAAB and periodic updates about all events, including the NAAB 28th 
Technical Conference can be found at http://www.naab-css.org/ 
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